
For the next two worship Sundays, we will not have a traditional worship service at Cumberland. 

We will have a one hour prayer time for persons to come to the church, pray for a brief period and 

be given an opportunity to share their tithes and offerings. This one hour gathering from 10:00 a.m. 

- 11:00 a.m. is designed to give persons a chance to come in and worship briefly through prayer and 

meditation. Please consider taking advantage of this brief worship opportunity.  Please enter the 

sanctuary from the rear of the church handicap ramp door. 

 

For those who will not be taking advantage of the brief opportunity to come to the church for 

prayer, I am asking that you still continue supporting the church with your ongoing tithes and 

offerings. We already have in place an online giving tool for persons who are not living in close 

proximity to the church and I ask that we utilize the online giving tool as much as possible. In 

addition to the online giving tool, persons can also come to the church office on Mondays and 

Thursdays between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. and drop off tithes and offerings. If you 

are unable to come to the church on Mondays or Thursdays between the hours of 10:00 a.m. and 

3:00 p.m. you can also call the church office at (843) 662-2904 to leave a message for Ms. Hamlin to 

make arrangements for someone to come and pick up your tithes and offerings. Ms. Hamlin can 

also be reached via cell at (843) 319-1508. Lastly, you can still mail in your tithes and offerings in 

the form of a check to the church at 163 South Coit Street, Florence, South Carolina 29501. 

 

Remember to take full advantage of this time by: 

1. Reaching out to one another through daily phone calls. If we can connect with 5-10 persons 

throughout the day, it could help lift up the morale of individuals who might be feeling isolated or 

even depressed because of what is occurring in our lives. God can work through each of us to be 

there for one another during this critical phase of our lives as persons 
 

2. Visit McLeod Health page using the link below. 

https://www.mcleodhealth.org/coronavirus/coronavirus-overview 

 

3. Visit MUSC Health page using the link below. 

            https://muschealth.org/patients-visitors/coronavirus-information 

 

4. Class Leaders / Nurture Team Leaders remember to reach out to your class 

members.  

    
Our prayers and support are still needed for members of the Heyward family, Dowdy family, Nesmith and 

Harrison family. 
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